
BAIUy BUGLS. BAILEY. NORTH CAROLINA. MARCH. 19^2________________________ PAGE 12

County Fund Contributes To Purrhose Of Books As You Know'cm

County-matched funds has 
enabled the high school 
library to add 7k books to 
its shelves as a.result of 
the 50^ library fee col­
lected from each student 
last fall.
Leading in the types of 

books purchased are novels, 
essays, short stories, 
Dlays, biographies, and 
books of vocational guid­
ance
Miss Idalia Oglesby, li­

brarian, has accessioned, 
catalogued, lettered, and 
shellacked the books. Date 
due slips, cards, and pock­
ets were made for each. 
The books are non ready to 
be issued to the students.
An average of '25 books 
are checked out of the li- 
brary per day._These new
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The seniors have decided 

UDon green and gold as the 

colors for their diploma 

covers’ linings.

Virginia Liles------ Fuzzy
Rudolph J/Ianhing— Hollywood
Euince Perry--------- Bill
Miss Farmer 'Aint' Edith
Leatha Issette----- Zettie
Carroll Jones------ Nanntr
Patricia Dew--------- Trie
Percy Murray Sweet Lips
Jarae§ Wilson------- Popeye
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Bridger’s Paint & lUallpoper Co.

125 Torboro St. UJilson, n .C .


